
 
 

 

 

April 25, 2012 

 

 

Ms. Dena Murphy 

Corridor Resources Inc. 

Quality, Health, Safety and Environment Manager 

#301 – 5745 Spring Garden Road 

Halifax, NS, B3J 3T2  

 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

 

Re: Corridor Resources Inc. Old Harry Prospect Exploration Drilling Program, 2011 to 2014 

CEA Act Environmental Assessment 

 

The Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB), in 

consultation with the Board’s fishery and environmental review agencies, have reviewed the 

above referenced environmental assessment (EA) report. 

 

The EA document does not satisfy all of the information requirements outlined in the Scoping 

Document provided to Corridor Resources Inc. on August 17, 2011.  In order to satisfy the 

requirements of the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act (CEA Act) and to complete the 

Screening Report, the attached comments should be addressed. 

 

You may contact me at your convenience to discuss these comments.  I can be reached at (709-

778-4232 or by email at eyoung@cnlopb.nl.ca  

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by Elizabeth Young 

 

Elizabeth Young 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

 

 

cc  D. Burley 

mailto:eyoung@cnlopb.nl.ca

